
   
 
You can request juvenile records from the Division of Juvenile Jus�ce and 
Delinquency Preven�on using the online forms below.  Note that these are the 
agency records, not the official court records, but s�ll could be helpful if you 
need juvenile informa�on about a client.  

*** 

The Division of Juvenile Jus�ce and Delinquency Preven�on is pleased to announce the crea�on 
and launch of an online web form for use by the public in reques�ng juvenile records.  

Anyone contac�ng JJDP to request confiden�al juvenile records may use this form to ini�ate 
their request, which will route directly to the JJDP Records Office for processing. Anyone making 
contact directly with JJDP staff such as Juvenile Court Counselors or Social Workers may be 
directed to this portal, which includes a FAQ, request guide and the Juvenile Jus�ce Behavioral 
Health consent form, in addi�on to the actual request form.  

Links to this Juvenile Records Request form can be found on the JJDP home page, as well as 
through the DPS Public Records Request site.  

Though the use of this portal is not mandatory, it is encouraged.  

Please refer any ques�ons to the JJDP Records Manager, Erin Hickey. 

-- 

Erin Hickey (she/her) Why do pronouns mater? 
PREA and Records Manager 

North Carolina Department of Public Safety 
Division of Juvenile Jus�ce and Delinquency Preven�on 
Analysis, Research, and External Affairs (AREA) 
4212 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4212 
Office: 919-324-6065 
Cell: 919-899-5806 
PREA Hotline: 866-611-0198 
Fax: 919-715-2275 
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